

## Memo

Date: October 15, 2021

**To:** Honorable Mayor Armitage; City Council

From: Erin LaPere, City Manager

Re: 220 W Shaw – Bid Results

The city advertised the vacant land at 220 W Shaw for sale via RFP for redevelopment, and bids were due on October 15<sup>th</sup> at 4pm. We received no bids for this property. If Council is interested in selling this property, the City can engage with a real estate professional to attempt to market this property and see if we receive an offer to purchase. If so, I would recommend we seek qualifications from interested real estate professionals as the next step.

eel